
  
 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2024-07/01 
 
TO: Riverside County EMS System 

 
FROM: Reza Vaezazizi, MD, Medical Director  

REMSA Clinical Team 
 

SUBJECT: Implementation of Policies/Protocols Effective July 1, 2024 
 

DATE: July 1, 2024 
 

 
 
Implementation of policies and updated protocols effective July 1, 2024, are now live and can be accessed 
through our website at: https://rivcoready.org/remsa under the protocol manual section or on the REMSA app.  
In addition, a list of the affected policies can be accessed by clicking this link: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11hUm92eOq6zmzdMix3bt9R4pE1xF_SzN/view?usp=drive_link  
 
 
 
If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029. For urgent matters, contact 
the REMSA Duty Officer at (951) 712-3342.  
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